
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been another exciting week at Noah’s Ark! 
The children were delighted to share a special 
Thinking time session with Harwinder, Seema 
and Purshutam to hear about how they celebrate 
Diwali. Harwinder shared a Peppa Pig story 
about the festival, showed the children a fantas-
tic mini light display and danced along to some 
traditional music.  We wish all the families cele-
brating on 24th October a very Happy Diwali! 
 
The music has continued into the rest of the 
week with the children enjoying playing with lots 
of different musical instruments, beaters, drums 
and claves.   
 
SAVE THE DATE!  The very popular ‘Follow The Star’ Christmas 
event from Cairns Road Baptist Church will be running again on 

Sunday 11th December. This is 
a lovely interactive event for 
families to explore the Christ-
mas story with the church 
building transformed into Bethlehem! The event is FREE 
but you do need to book  your space.  Tickets will be 
available to book after half-term  on 1st November using 
this link:  https://www.cairnsroad.org/follow-the-star/ 

 

We also wanted to make parents aware of the free sup-
port that is available through North Bristol Children’s 
Centres. The service runs 

lots of free groups, advice sessions, support and signposting for 
parents and children throughout North Bristol. We have some fly-
ers in the office or you can visit their website at 
www.northbristolcc.org.uk to view the current timetable.  

 
We hope you enjoy family time together and have a lovely restful break over half term. Pre-
school will open again on Monday 31st October.  
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